
Newsletter For The Parish of The Annunciation, Rushcliffe. 
 Our Churches:   Holy Spirit, West Bridgford,  Our Lady of Grace, Cotgrave, 

St Anne’s, Radcliffe -on- Trent,  St Margaret Clitherow, Keyworth. 

Parish Contact 

Details: 

Please find the 

printed copy at 

the back of the 

church or scan the QR code for 

the e-Copy.  

Parish Safeguarding Team and Details: https://www.holyspiritwb.org/about/safeguarding/ 

Saturday  29th July 

Vigil of the Seventeenth 

Sunday of the Year 

4.30pm  Mass- Anna Maria  Fernandes RIP (Anniv.) 
1 
 

6.30pm  Mass-Steph Cawley RIP 
St Anne’s  
Holy Spirit       

Sunday  30th July 

Seventeenth Sunday of the Year 

9.30am  Mass-John Clark RIP (1st Anniv.) 
 
2pm Baptism– Hector Frederick Dove Tinsley 

 
 
9.30am Mass- Keith Hannah (on his ordination                             
                           to the Diaconate) 
 
11am Mass- Lucy and Terry 
 
 
11am Mass- Clare and Sarah Thompson RIP 

St Anne’s   
 
 
 
St Margaret 
Clitherow   
 

 
 
Holy Spirit   
 

 
 
Our Lady of Grace  

Monday  31st July 

Saint Ignatius Loyola, priest 
(memorial)  

9.30am Service of Word and Communion      
1pm  Requiem Mass– Jeffery Curran RIP 
                               

St Anne’s   
St Margaret 
Clitherow 

Tuesday 1st  August 

Saint Alphonsus Liguori, bishop 
and doctor (memorial)  

9.30am Mass– Rosemary Breare RIP 
 
                       

St Margaret 
Clitherow  
 
 

Wednesday 2nd August 

Feria 

9.30am  Mass-Bernadette Turner RIP ( Anniv.) 
7pm- Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  

Holy Spirit   
St  Anne’s 

Thursday 3rd August 

Feria 

9.30am  Mass– Jennifer Jennings RIP Our  Lady of Grace  

Friday 4th August 

Saint John Vianney, priest 
(memorial)  

11am  Holy Hour 
12 Noon  Mass-Jonathan Topping RIP                             
(No Refreshments after Mass  during August) 
 
6pm Mass-Maureen Brady RIP 
 

St Anne’s  
 
 
 
 
Holy Spirit   

Saturday 5th August  

Feria 

3.30pm- Confessions 
4.30pm  Mass-Carmel  Gilligan RIP 
 
2pm Baptism  Margot Daisy  Harrington 
 
5.30pm- Confessions 
 
6.30pm  Mass-Paul Mather RIP 

St Anne’s  
 
Holy Spirit   

Sunday 6th  August 

The Transfiguration Of The Lord 
(FEAST)  

9.30am  Mass– Tom and  Tessie Stanley RIP 
 
 
9.30am  Mass-Patrick O’Byrne RIP 
 
 
11am  Mass– Ben Connery RIP (3rd Anniv.)  

 
1pm Baptism– Juhno Kim 
 
2pm Baptism Romeo Edward Jackson  Archer 
 
 
11am  Mass-The People of the Parish 

St Anne’s    
 

 
St Margaret 
Clitherow 
 

 
 
Holy Spirit   
 

 
 
 
 
 
Our Lady of Grace  

Holy Masses and Services for the week beginning   30th July-6th August 2023 

A Second Collection  

for the Diocesan Quota will be 
taken  this weekend. 

For enquiries about Baptism 

and all Sacraments, please 

contact the Parish office.  

For Marriage: six months’ 

notice required.  Please 

contact the  Parish office. 

For Communion to the Sick 

and Housebound: contact the 

Parish office.  

Funerals:  are organised with 

local funeral directors, but do 

contact the Parish office to 

arrange an appointment with 

the Priest.  

Confessions:  Every first and  

third  Saturday. 

For all enquiries  regarding  

RCIA , First Holy  Communion 

and  Confirmation 

Programme, contact the 

Parish Office. 

 Jeff Curran RIP 

Please pray for the repose of the soul of Jeffery Curran 
who died recently.  May he rest in peace. His  Requiem 
Mass will be  at 1.00pm on Monday 31st July at St Margaret 
Clitherow Church, Keyworth followed by cremation at 2:30pm at 
Rushcliffe  Oaks Crematorium Main Rd, Stragglethorpe, 
Nottingham NG12 2PY.   Please keep Jeff’s family in your prayers. 

 David Cartwright RIP 

Please pray for the repose of the soul od David 

Cartwright who died recently. May he rest in peace.   

His Reception  will be on Thursday 10th August 5pm  at St Anne’s 

Church,  Radcliffe, followed by his Requiem Mass on Friday 11th  

August  at 10am.  Please keep David’s family in your prayers 

The SVP at St Anne’s & Holy  

Spirit  thank parishioners for 

their donations from last  

weekend ‘s collection. 

 Faith Co-ordinator -We are pleased to announce that our new Faith Co-ordinator is  Ceci Li , from our Hong Kong Community has 

been appointed  as our Parish Faith Co-ordinator. She will be supporting Fr. Liam and myself, and more importantly our parishioners 

in finding and growing their faith in God.  Ceci will also provide primary leadership for the design and implementation of parish faith 

formation through the catechetical and sacramental preparation programmes. We welcome Ceci to our Parish Team.   Ceci  will 

commence on the 1st August  and in time she will come and speak in  each church. 

Newsletter Break for the Summer– There will be no newsletter for the month of August.  Instead we will be publishing the Mass and 

Services Diary for 6th August  onwards,  next week.   The newsletter will return the first weekend of September.  

Fr. John Martin. 

https://www.holyspiritwb.org/about/safeguarding/
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 Our Lady of Grace News  

A New Safeguarding Rep. is needed at Our Lady of Grace  

A new Safeguarding  Rep is urgently needed at Our Lady of Grace 
to help  us process DBS checks  and promote Parish and Diocesan 
Safeguarding Policy.  Unfortunately no one has come forward to 
volunteer and ideally  this role  needs to be a parishioner from 
Our Lady of Grace.  Please consider volunteering for this  role,  

email: annunciation@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

Noticeboard 

Please take a moment to post your comments on the board in 
the narthex.  Your input will be very much appreciated.  

OUR COMMUNITY:  What can we do better to engage more with 
our wider church community?   OUR VILLAGE:  How do you feel 
we might better reach out to the wider village community?  

          Friendship Group Meeting 

         at St Margaret Clitherow 

        On Wednesday 2nd August  2pm 

        An Afternoon of Indulgences!  

Revel in the music and song of Paul Lillie, our talented, resident 

entertainer, whilst sampling the delicious homemade, cream and 

strawberry delights created by our very own church baker, Marie 

Norman.   Go back down Memory Lane in the company of great 

friends.  Not one to be missed!    If you need  transport from  Holy 

Spirit please  contact  Cathy Clark. Tel: 0115 9816757 

St Anne’s News 

Childrens Liturgy 
There will not be any Children’s Liturgy at St Anne’s during the 
summer holidays. It will start again on Sunday 3rd Sept 2023 at 
9.30am Mass.   I would like to thank all the families and their chil-
dren that have taken part in the children’s liturgy, over the past 
year. Have a great summer, and looking forward to seeing you all 
in September.  Carmel Goodacre 
 
St Anne’s 100 Club 
The St Anne’s One Hundred Club Draw took place after the 9.30 
am Mass last Sunday in the meeting room. The prizes were won 
by the following parishioners. 

1.      First prize-Teresa Giles 

2.      Second prize- Suzanne Jones 

3.      Third prize- Anne Jennings 

End of  Term  BBQ- The quickly arranged end of term BBQ at Our 
Lady of Grace was a great success! Despite an early shower the 
bouncy castle and games were in action until late. 120 or so 
hotdogs were BBQ'd and eaten. Hopefully we will have more 
Parish events soon!  Thank  you to all who helped on the day. 

Thank you to everyone  who came to  my  90th Birthday  Party at 

the Holy Spirit  hall.   Special thanks  to  the Friendship Group,   

John and  Dympna  Kitchin.  Thank you also  for  your  kind gifts 

and cards.   With much love , Evelyn  Drake. 

World Youth Day (WYD) takes place in Lisbon from Tuesday 1st August, until Sunday 6th August, and for the 

first time in many years a group of Young Adults from the Diocese of Nottingham will attend WYD, accompa-

nied by Bishop Patrick and Fathers Neil, Liam and Limnyuy.  WYD is a gathering of young people from all over 

the world with the Pope; a pilgrimage, a celebration of youth, and a powerful expression of the universal Church.  Follow this histori-

cal journey of our young diocesan pilgrims by visiting www.dioceseofnottingham.uk/news/wyd which features links to live streams, 

reflections, schedules and more. 

Bishop Patrick’s Sapphire Anniversary  

Bishop Patrick McKinney  celebrates his 
Sapphire (45th) anniversary of priestly 
ordination this Saturday. We keep him in our 
prayers especially as he journeys to Lisbon 
for World Youth Day. 

Talking Philosophy & Theology: a Carmelite Perspective breaks 

for August, then meets, again, on Zoom, as follows: 1st and 3rd 

Wednesday evenings at 8.00pm, on 6th September (Philosophy); 

20th September (Theology); 4th October (Philosophy); 18th October 

(Theology); 1st November (Philosophy); 15th November 

(Theology); 2nd Thursday afternoons at 1.00pm, on 14th Septem-

ber (Philosophy); 12th October (Philosophy); 9th November 

(Philosophy).  Three handouts are attached for anyone wishing to 

participate. They are on the Parish website. 

https://www.holyspiritwb.org/#home-news 

Fr. Vincent is enjoying his stay in our parish and 

meeting  you all at Mass and outside Masses.   

If you haven't met Fr. Vincent  yet, please take 

time to speak to him about his Parish in Uganda , 

St. Joseph’s Ibaako,  and about  his work  with  

the poorer communities of his Parish.  Please 

read his newsletter at the back of church or in  

Parish  News on the website.  

If you would like to make  a donation,  details  

are in his newsletter , or you can contact the 

parish office. 

Next Parish Baptism Course will on  Wednesday 6th 

September  7pm-8.30pm  in  the hall of the Holy Spirit 

Social  Centre.  Please contact  the office  to book a 

place on the course. 

 September Meetings  in our Parish 

The New Parish  Mission Group meets on  Wednesday  6th  

September  7pm at the Holy Spirit  for the first time, with new 

representatives from each church. This replaces the old PPC 

groups in our churches. 

The new Parish  RCIA Course begins on Tuesday 5th September.  

If you  have not  already  enrolled, please contact the Parish 

Admin Team for  further information. 

Coffee  Morning Cafod Fundraiser  10am-12 Noon 

            Saturday 9th September  12pm 

           At 1 Carlyle Road , West Bridgford. 

SVP  Collection at St Margaret Clitherow  Next Weekend 

There will be a collection for the SVP at St Margaret Clitherow on 

Sunday 6th August . 

http://www.dioceseofnottingham.uk/news/wyd

